
 

 

 
 
Wednesday 29th January 2025 
 

 
Welcome to St Leo’s Class of 2030! 

 
Dear parents and carers of our Year 7 cohort, we are looking forward to seeing you and your young person(s) 
at school on Monday 3rd February. 
 
To ensure a smooth transition next week, please note the following key points: 
 
Drop off and pick up: 8:20am and 2.30pm respectively, The Light of Christ Centre via Gate C (Yardley 
Avenue) or Gate D (Unwin Road, Waitara – see Appendix 1 for College Map). 
 
Invitation to New Parent Morning Tea with Principal and members of the Leadership Team: 8:30am – 
9:30am after Year 7 drop off, in The Light of Christ Centre. 
 
Food and Drink: Students can bring their own food and water. The College canteen will also be open. 
 
Uniform: Colour House polo, sports shorts and joggers. 
 
Padlock: Students require a padlock with a spare key attached to a nametag. 
 
Stationery: Pens and coloured pencils in a pencil case, a display booklet (with plastic pockets) and a 
notebook. 
 
Book Pack Collection: Will occur at the end of the day for students to take home. 
 
College Access and Parking: Yardley Avenue or basketball courts. 
 
Every blessing for the year ahead 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Mr Patrick Brennan 
Assistant Principal 
 

 

 

  



 

 

Appendix 1: 2025 College Map 

 


